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This week in Year 2 
Monday 10th June 2024
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English: 


The children will be reading the story of Gorilla and considering how the events in the story link together. They will also be looking at dialogue in the story and will have the chance to write some of their own dialogue for the characters. 





Phonics:   


This week we will be recapping words that contain the letters ti making a ‘sh’ sound e.g. commotion, motion and station.  





Maths:


This week we will be completing our work on fractions. We will be exploring unit fractions and then progressing on to recognising and finding 2/3s and 3/4s of a number.





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.


Maths- Complete the fractions sheet.


English-Creating thought bubbles for the characters from Gorilla.


Handwriting- Joining the letter ‘n’.


Spellings – Please see your child’s spelling sheet.


Please make sure that you are reading with your child every day for at least 10 minutes.








Action Points:


★ PE has moved to Wednesday and Friday, please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure your child brings a coat, water bottle and bookbag to school every day. 


★ Welcome back after half term. I have enjoyed hearing the children’s holiday news. If children have not returned to school with their PE bags and pencil cases then please send these back as soon as possible. They are regularly used in class.  


















































 











